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FCM 032-2016 

 
FIRE CHIEF MEMORANDUM 

 
DATE: March 24, 2016 
 
TO:  All Uniformed Members 
 
FROM: Eric C. Tade, Chief of Department ECT 
  
SUBJECT: FIRE PREVENTION DIVISION 
 
 
This memo serves as notice that in the coming weeks, Assistant Chief Manny Almagure will be 
reassigned to the Fire Prevention Division in anticipation of his transition to the role of Division 
Chief, upon the retirement of current Fire Prevention Division Chief Joe Gonzales. 
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DISPOSITION:  Read at Roll Call for three (3) consecutive shifts. 
DISTRIBUTION:  Suppression and Support Services (electronic) 
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